

27th February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

In December 2015, Major Tim Peake embarked on the Principia mission to the International Space Station, where he spent six months orbiting Earth. At the National Railway Museum (NRM) the historic piece of engineering that transported him safely back to Earth in June 2016, the Soyuz TMA-19M descent module is on display.

We will be taking children in Years 3, 4 and 5 to visit the descent module. The Year 6 pupils will enjoy a different trip as part of their Inspiring Minds project on the 14th March and details of this visit will follow shortly.

On Monday 5th March, Classes 5 and 6 will visit the NRM accompanied by Ms Bilton and Miss Land, leaving school at 9:15am, returning for lunch at 12:00pm.

On Tuesday 6th March Class 7 will visit the NRM accompanied by Miss Clayton, leaving school at 12:30pm, returning for the end of the school day at 3:20pm.

On Wednesday 7th March children in Year 5 from classes 8 and 9 will visit the NRM accompanied by Mrs Steel, leaving school at 9:15am, returning for lunch at 12:00pm.

All of the children will eat their lunch at school so do not need a packed lunch for the trip. However the walk to the NRM from Park Grove is fairly long so please ensure that your child is wearing suitable footwear and have a coat that day.

We will need parent volunteers to help us walk the children safely to the NRM and accompany us whilst we are in the museum. If you are able to help on one of the days, please e-mail, Bloomz or see the teacher concerned.

Thank-you for your support,

The Key Stage 2 Team

Miss Bilton - l.bilton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Miss Clayton - z.clayton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Miss Land - a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Mrs Steel - h.steel@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

